
MEMORANDUM 
 

April 15, 2015 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Clara VanBlargan, M.M.C., City Clerk 
 
RE:  Awarding of Plaque: Betty Wojcik 
      
A plaque will be presented to Betty Wojcik on behalf of the City of Lake Wales and its 
citizens at the May 5, 2015 City Commission meeting to thank Betty for her dedicated 
service in making this a better community. Ms. Wojcik served as City Commissioner 
from 2011 – 2015.  
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